
 

  

Student Spotlight 

Manuel Covers Up III 

Manuel has been a persevering 
student all year. Manuel is eager to 
learn new things and works very 
hard in classes. He is taking higher 
courses such as Junior and Senior 
math and Anatomy. Right now he is 
also taking French, and French can 
be a pretty hard language to learn! 
Manuel is one of the most diligent 
students in his class, and kudos to 
him for keeping up the great work. 

 

From One Job to the Next- Shawnee 
Stacy 
We interviewed Shawnee Stacy about her new job 
as being a College Career and Readiness 
Secretary! What made her want to become a 
College Career and Readiness Secretary was 
because it’s in her field, and things she’s interested 
in, she also wants to go to grad school to do so. 
Shawnee’s role as being a secretary is a lot of 
things! Not only is it just supporting the new 
College Career and Readiness teacher, but setting 
up students’ files throughout the school, grades 
6th through 12th, organizing, and among other 
things. We asked Shawnee what she may miss 
about being the librarian, and she responded, “I’ll 
miss being able to see students as often as I used 
to.” Lastly she is definitely looking forward to her 
new job, and is super excited to get going! Thank 
you Shawnee Stacy! 

 

New Year, New TEACHER! 

Introduction to our new Career & 
Readiness Counselor: Samuel Maynes  

Samuel D. Maynes, current Enrollment 
Specialist at the Lewiston-Clarkston State 
College joined the Lapwai High School 
Staff this upcoming semester as our new 
Career and Readiness Counselor. Mr. 
Maynes is operating out of Room 217, 
previously used for the Paw Store and will 
be available for any student who has 
questions about moving to a higher stage 
of learning. Whether it be questions about 
scholarships, professors, classrooms, or 
more, Maynes will have you covered. 

The Wildcat Way! 
Coming back from the New Year, we 
hope to start it off by being the 
WILDCAT WAY! We would like to 
encourage students to remember to 
be respectful, responsible, and safe. 
With doing these things it not only 
shows your pride in your school, but 
pride in yourself. Look after one 
another, and continue to push each 
other to “Reach your full potential.” 
Being a Wildcat is being the 
outstanding student that we all are! 
Along with it being the New Year, we 
would like everyone to excel in 
achieving your academic goals, or 
anything else that you put your mind 
to. Once a wildcat always a wildcat! 
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Lapwai BPA 
Last week on the 19th, BPA students went 
to LCSC to be judged on their projects. 
The Parley and Broadcast Production 
teams advanced to the next level! Amil, 
Hattie, Kalela, Emmit, Tui, Justin, and 
Keith were on the Parley team. And your 
very own Wildcat Call crew were on the 
Broadcasting team (Chloe, Pox, 
Heewekse, and Bobby). For a total of four 
hours spent at LCSC all participants did 
their best to impress judges and earn 
their way forward. Thank you to 
everyone who participated in BPA, that 
your hard work goes noticed. Both the 
teams have pledged to perform even 
better at State in March, and we in 
particular hope to go all the way to 
Nationals! Go Wildcats! 

This Week’s Basketball Schedule: 

Boys:1-23-18 - Home against Prairie 
- at 6 and 7:30 

1-26-18 - Away at Genesee - at 6 and 
7:30 

Girls:1-22-18 - Away at Grangeville 
- at 6 and 7:30 

1-25-18 - Away at Prairie - at 6 and 
7:30 

1-27-18 - Home against Genesee - at 
6 and 7:30 (time can change!) - 
Senior night will be hosted in honor 
of Hattie Covers-Up, Heewekse 
Wisdom, and Amil Mitchell! Let’s 
go Wildcats! 

 ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL 
STUDENTS 

For duel credits and online credits, make 
sure you get in your registration before the 
deadline. If you need to know the deadline 
ASAP, then come to the Higher Education 
room, and speak with Mr. Nellesen..(if 
you can find him). 


